
Submitted: March 11, 2022 

Prohibit all funding and staffing contracts between the District Attorney's Office and outside 
entities, such as Clean & Safe. A conflict of interest this blatant would be illegal in many parts of 
the world. It is sad that Multnomah County officials even need the Charter to be revised to 
prohibit such a ridiculous practice. These dangerous practices have been covered in the media, 
such as here: https://www.portlandmercury.com/blogtown/2021/07/28/35461180/city-hears-
opposition-to-continuation-of-downtown-clean-and-safes-contract.  

Kevin Machiz 
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